Town of Fairfield Select Board Minutes

July 24, 2017

In Attendance: Gavin Ryan, Gene Archambault, Norm Menard and Charlie Thomas

Road Foreman: Maurice Jettie Visitors:

Town Administrator: Amanda Forbes Secretary: Absent

- 1. Called to order by Gavin at 7:40
- 2. Amanda update. Greenleaf has returned our call on estimate on number of taps on the Town wood lot. They gave a detailed report on the scope of work. Gavin made a motion to hire them to conduct the survey. Charlie seconded. All in favor.
- 3. Colleen Vieno follow up from her Bridge St dog incident. Letter signed.
- 4. Storm water funding grant has been submitted for Rugg Rd, South Rd and Barry Rd. This is a federal grant and it takes a lot of time.
- 5. Clean Diesel grant has been submitted to the State on the replacement of the loader.
- 6. Warrants approved.
- 7. Maurice says Swamp Rd is prepped and ready for paving. We are working on getting pricing for sand for winter.
- 8. Municipal planning grant tabled until 8/28/17